It is an honor to be the newly appointed principal of Mary McLeod Bethune Elementary School.  I come to you with over 16yrs of experience working in diverse populations.  I am excited about the work that we are going to do this year and anxious to meet with the children and families that we serve. 

We expect this year to be another phenomenal year for all of our students, parents, teachers and staff at Mary McLeod Bethune Elementary School.  With our combined efforts, all of our children can and will exceed our expectations of reaching their maximum potential.
Please use this website as a resource to find out pertinent information about upcoming events at Bethune. Our website will also be used to celebrate our students successes throughout the school year. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We look forward to welcoming you back to the 2017-2018 school year.  The first day of school for students in 1st-5th grade is September 8th.  Our kindergarten friends will join us on September 12th!  
 
 
 
Respectfully, 
Principal Dingle 
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